
 

 

 

VIRGINIA BOARD OF LONG-TERM CARE 

ADMINISTRATORS 

 

NOTICE OF FORMAL HEARING 

RESCHEDULE NOTICE 

 

APRIL 24, 2014 

 

 

The Virginia Board of Long-Term Care 

Administrators did not meet the requirements of 

a quorum to hold this hearing. 

 

This FORMAL ADMINISTRATIVE 

HEARING  

has been rescheduled for June 24, 2014. 


